
PARENT TEACHER 
ORGANIZATION

ATTEND A MEETING
All PTO meetings will be done 
virtually this school year 
through ZOOM.  Please plan on 
joining us for our next meeting 
on Thursday, May 13th at 6 pm.  
The code to join the meeting is 
posted on the Grant Elementary 
Facebook page the day of the 
meeting.  We hope to see you 
there!
 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
Rose Baker, President

Leigh Klekar, Vice President
Jenny Kramp, Secretary

Madaline Dideon, Asst. Secretary
Sarah Schuster, Treasurer

Staci Mikko, Assistant Treasurer
Website:

https://grantpto121.wixsite.com/grantpto

Email:
Grantpto121@gmail.com

Facebook:
Grant Elementary PTO

Who is in the PTO? YOU ARE! There are NO DUES to become a PTO member. If 
you have a student at Grant, you’re already a member! We also encourage 
grandparents, teachers, staff, alumni, friends and family members to donate their 
time and services. This is an organization where EVERYONE belongs. We all 
work together to help our children and ensure they are getting the most out of 
their time at Grant Elementary.

UPDATES
● Thank you to everyone who supported our spring flower fundraiser!  The pick 

up day for this fundraiser will be May 15th from 4:30-6:30pm at Grant. Pick up 
will be Drive Thru style in the back circle, please enter at the Hurricane Drive 
entrance. You will be responsible to pick up and distribute all the orders under 
your child's name, if you have a large order, you may want to bring help with 
an extra car or plan on making multiple trips. Grant PTO is not responsible for 
any orders not picked up, we do not have room to store the products. We will 
do our best to contact you if your orders are not picked up. If you have any 
questions, please contact Grant PTO at  grantpto121@gmail.com.    Thank 
you for all of your support for making this a successful fundraiser!!

● The next Marco’s Pizza Fundraiser is on Thursday, 5/13 from 10 am to closing.  
We have already raised over $300 through Marco’s this school year!  
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